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December 24, 2021

Takashi MORII

Chief of the Novel Coronavirus Protection Headquarters, Uji Campus

Dear all members in Uji Campus,

We very much appreciate your continued cooperation for preventing the spread of COVID-19.

We at Kyoto University will have winter holidays from December 29, 2021 to January 3, 2022, during
which more people are expected to travel, for example, to their hometown. Fortunately, the current
situation of coronavirus in Japan has calmed down and daily confirmed new cases remain low.
However, it seems that we have still long way to go before this pandemic would be perfectly under
control, considering the situation in other parts of the world, such as European countries where

positive cases are increasing and more countries detecting the Omicron variant.

We would like to kindly request all of you to take sufficient measures to prevent infection at parties
with many participants in which food and drink are served such as year-end parties, New Year parties
and parties for celebrating the Coming-of-age day. Additionally, many of you might be planning a
trip or going back home if the positive cases continue to remain low. We therefore also would like to
ask you to check again what countermeasures you should take against COVID-19 in order to reduce

travel-related transmission before you leave.

We definitely expect all Kyoto University members to behave decently inside and outside the campus

and would highly appreciate your greater effort to prevent COVID-19.

Please refer to the below links to check and observe the regulations and take all possible measures to

protect yourself and prevent the spread of infection.
We are looking forward to seeing you again in good health after the winter holidays.

“COVID-19 Prevention Measures for Students” e-learning
https://cls.iimc.kyoto-u.ac.jp/x/2QDIVE
“Kyoto University’s Response to the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19)” Kyoto-Univ. HP

https://www.kyoto-u.ac.jp/en/about/safety/coronavirus
“Important Notice for preventing the spread of COVID-19” Uji Campus HP

https://www.uji.kyoto-u.ac.jp/corona/covid-19.html

Please refer to the following sites as well.
“Measures to be taken based on the basic response policy” Cabinet Secretaries website
https://corona.go.jp/en/
Kyoto prefecture website

http://www.pref.kyoto.jp/kokusai/coronavirus_update.html



